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End of Life Notification (EOL) Geneva, 01st March 2022 

EOL-005_2022_0 
FHS 40-P/SP600 model 

 

Not for publication unless permission is granted by LEM 
 

To our Valued Customers and Partners,  

 

As part of our continued focus toward providing our customers and partners the highest level of service, 

quality and security, LEM International announces the End of Life (“EOL”) of the below mentioned current 

transducer. 

 

This is concerning the following model: 

FHS 40-P/SP600 
 

 

Reason: 
Manufacturing process obsolescence at suppliers 
 
Replacement: FHS AH 600, available from end 2022 / beg. 2023 
See annex files here enclosed about FHS AH 600 
 
 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Stéphane ROLLIER 

Product Manager 
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